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Wildlife crossings are worth our time and money. Twice, we have had deer run out 

from the side of the road and into our vehicle.  You cannot imagine the horror of the 

impact and trying to keep your vehicle on the road and away from oncoming traffic in 

the split seconds a confrontation like this takes.  The aftermath at best is usually a 

deer that will wonder off the road and die and a couple thousand dollars in damage to 

the vehicle.  We are thankful these terrible encounters did not result in bodily harm to 

any passengers.  These could have been avoided by wildlife crossings channeling 

wildlife to safe crossings.  Please save lives, theirs and ours. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Beverly Moos 


